
 

 

**********NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING********** 
Town of Mendon 

 
 
The Local Historic District Study Committee gives notice that they will hold a public 
hearing on April 27, 2017 at 7:00 PM in the Town Hall upper meeting room, 20 Main 
Street, Mendon, to review the Local Historic District Study Committee Study Report to 
create the Mendon Center District and Taft Homestead District and to amend the Town 
of Mendon General By-laws. Copies of the report and associated bylaw can be viewed 
on the Mendon Town Website.  All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be 
heard. 
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